Recommendation

A renewal proposal has been received from Assistant Executive Engineer,
Karnataka Urban Water Supply & Drainage Board, Sub-division, Karwar for renewal of
lease of 3.846 ha. of forest land in F.Sy.No:7 (Block No. 10) of Navagadda F.Sy.No. 16A1A
of Binaga Sy.No. 1376 of Baad village, Karwar and Ankola Taluk, Uttara Kannada
District, (Karwar Forest Division) for already constructed GLSR filter, tunnels, water
tank, building, approach road, underground pipe line of Karwar-Ankola town under

ADB Assistance which was inspected by me on 25-08-2022.

As per the site inspection report, I recommend for renewal of lease 3.846 ha. of
forest land in favour of Assistant Executive Engineer, Karnataka Urban Water Supply &
Drainage Board, Sub-division, Karwar for already constructed GLSR filter, tunnels,
water tank, building, approach road, underground pipe line for combined water supply

scheme of Karwar-Ankola Town under ADB Assistance as per Section 2 of Forest

(Conservation) Act, 1980. g(agéd

Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Karwar Division, Karwar.



